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Katharine York
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Concord, NH 03303

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I just want to say that I oppose Northern Pass for many reasons.  I have lived in NH for most of my
adult life, having come here for college at UNH, and having grown up in Texas.  I LOVE the woods and
waters of this beautiful state, our wildlife, and all of our precious natural resources. The Pass would ruin
the pure beauty of the state, and diminish freedom and resources for wildlife too.  Sadly, these are
intangibles that have not been appropriately valued.  They are the reason so many people love to come
visit our state, and the reason many like me choose to stay.  Please do not approve the Pass, because
losing the very nature of New Hampshire will completely and forever devalue it for future generations.

Sincerely,
Katharine York
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